
    

 

 
20th January 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following recent ballots by teacher unions I am writing to inform you that the National 
Education Union (NEU) intend to carry out industrial action over the national pay offer. 
Their members plan to strike over a number of days in the coming months. 
 
The dates are; 
Wednesday 1st February 
Tuesday 28th February 
Wednesday 15th March 
Thursday 16th March 
 
I wanted to inform you as promptly as possible as the impact of industrial action may 
mean that you will need to consider childcare arrangements on these dates. 
 
At the moment I am assessing the impact this may have on our school and will inform 
parents of this at the earliest opportunity. 
 
The commitment of our staff to your children remains as high as ever and any decisions 
that staff take will not be taken lightly. 
 
I will keep you informed once I know more. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs J. Davies 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 


